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August 30, 1978

Mr, William O. Burke
Chairman
University Patent Committee
University of Georgia
Office of V. P. for Research
Athens, GA 30602

Dear Bill:

Enclosed you will find a copy of a letter 1 received from Vanderbilt
University. 1am sending this to you because 1 believe you agreed
to be in touch with the schools in Tennessee on the new Dole-Bayh
bill. The contact at Tennessee through Norman Latker has been
John CallisOl1 (sp?), Will you please be in touch with Miss Lea
and also perhaps Mr, CalHson.

The various letters which you handed me during our recent meeting
in Washington were informative in terms of indicating support but
certainly did not turn up any "horror stoX'.les" which might be
directly useful to us. The tenor of the letters does indicate that
we should get good support from aU of the schools which responded
to your letter. If you have drawn any other conclusion from those
Ifjltters or think additional action of som""l,t.lnd should be taken
pl~$,Se,let me know. .

Best personal regards,

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
President
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